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December 12,2013

Mr. John Chenoweth
Sun City Rotary Club
1530 Sun City Blvd. - Ste. 120 -Box441
Georgetown, TX 78633

Dear Mr. Chenoweth:

We were so excited to receive the wonderful donation from Sun City Rotary
Club ($700.00- check #835 and three $100 HEB Gift Cards) in support of
The NEST. As you know, The Georgetown Project works diligently to make
sure that local high school students experiencing housing insecurity have
the support they need to stay in school, make healthy choices and have a
positive plan for the future.

The Georgetown Project's recent expansion of The NEST project to include
both a drop-in center and host home (overnight care) shows our strong
commitment to this vulnerable population of Georgetown youth-but
certainly brings increased financial responsibility as well. The generous
donations from Sun City Rotary Club mean so much to us and have been
extremely important in helping TGP to enhance services for homeless and
transitioning youth.

You'll be interested to know that Georgetown youth who find themselves
without a safe place to stay at night are now able to seek shelter right here
in our own community. As of October 1, youth have been accessing shelter
in The NEST Host Home (the home which previously served as the dropin
center), and receiving afterschool and evening services in The NEST Drop-
ln Center, which has reopened in the old Richarte High School building.

Sun City Rotary Club's funding is changing the lives of local homeless and
transitioning youth every day by providing basic needs (food, shelter,
clothing), offering quality supportive services (counseling, tutoring or
enrichments), improving health (better hygiene and nutrition), preventing
dropouts and building important life skills. We appreciate you very much
and thank you again for the kind donation.

Executive Director

The Georgetown Project is a 501 (c)(3) organization, EIN#74-2807713,
and all contributions are tax deductible as allowed by law. No goods or services were

received by donor. This letter serves as receipt

Oar vision: Georgetown is a community where no child is hungry, hurt, alone or reiected and
where all children and youth believe they are loved, respected and treated with dignity.
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